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Albany- State Senator Mike Nozzolio recently hosted members of the Auburn Fire

Department to discuss legislative issues concerning the New York State Professional Fire

Fighters Association. The firefighters visited the State Capitol as part of the Professional Fire

Fighters Association’s Legislative Day in which members met with their representatives to

explain how local fire departments have benefited their communities.

 

From left to right: Sean Corcoran, Kevin Donnelly, Senator Nozzolio, Auburn Professional

Firefighters President Brian Donovan, Ryan Guerrette, Mike Calarco.


